

Little Red Riding Hood Reading Passage

Name:

Date:

Once upon a time, in a small village on the edge of a thick forest, there lived a young girl named Little Red Riding Hood. She was called this because she always wore a red cloak with a hood that her grandmother had made for her. One sunny morning, Little Red Riding Hood's mother packed a basket of fresh cakes and a jar of honey. She asked her to take these goodies to her grandmother's house because she was feeling ill. Her mother warned her to stay on the path and not to talk to strangers. Little Red Riding Hood promised to obey and set off with a smile, the basket swinging on her arm.





As she skipped along the path, Little Red Riding Hood met a sly wolf. The wolf asked her where she was going, and she, forgetting her mother's warning, told him about her sick grandmother and the basket of treats. The wolf thought of a wicked plan. He suggested that Little Red Riding Hood pick some flowers for her grandmother, and while she wandered off the path, the wolf raced ahead to the grandmother's house. He arrived much before Little Red Riding Hood, tricked the grandmother, and then disguised himself in her clothes, waiting for the girl to arrive.

When Little Red Riding Hood reached her grandmother's house, she noticed something was odd. "Grandmother, what big ears you have," she said. "All the better to hear you with, my dear," replied the wolf. "And grandmother, what big eyes you have," she said. "All the better to see you with, my dear," said the wolf. Finally, she exclaimed, "But grandmother, what big teeth you have!" And the wolf jumped out and said, "All the better to eat you with, my dear!" Just then, a woodcutter who was passing by heard the commotion, rushed in, and saved Little Red Riding Hood and her grandmother from the wolf. They all learned an important lesson that day about the importance of listening to warnings and not talking to strangers.

SUPERSTAR WORKSHEETS	Little Red Riding Hoo Comprehension Questions					
Beginning	Middle	End				
What did Little Red Riding Hood look like?						
What word describes the wolf? What is the setting of this story?						
What was in the basket Little Red Riding Hood was carrying?						
What lesson did the characters in this story learn?						
Word Bank: cloak ho	ney warning	strangers				

(º) səbbw]

SUPERSTAR WORKSHIELDS	Little Red Riding Hood Comprehension Questions			Name: Date:		
Beginning		Middle		End		
What did Little Red Riding Hood look like? She was a young girl who wore a red cloak						
with a hood.						
What word describes the wolf?						
What is the setting of this story?						
The woods/trail/grandmother's house						
What was in the basket Little Red Riding Hood was carrying?						
Cakes and honey						
What lesson did the characters in this story learn?						
Listen to warnings and don't talk to strangers						
Word Bank:						
cloak ho	ney	warning		strangers		

mages (c)